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Oregon's future will change greatly due to a changing climate. The only alternative we have is
to play our part in delaying or reversing climate change, otherwise known as global warming.
Let Oregon be a leader in this legislation as we have done so often in the past with other
environmental actions. This will save money and lives of the people in this state as well as
public funds.

This is extremely important. Do not listen to the lobbyists that are only interested in their
companies.

Please consider all options that will protect Oregon's climate.
Sincerely,

Donald MacGillivray
Senate District 23, Portland, OR



